J Shelley <jmstwo@gmail.com>

Re: units update
1 message

J Shelley <jmstwo@gmail.com>

‘ Wed, Jan 22, 2025 at 5:56 PM
To: peter norton <nortonshvac@yahoo.com>

No that you seem to be concerned, but | am in the process of getting a lawyer.

On Sat, Nov é, 2024 at 9:57 AM peter norton <nortonshvac@yahoo.com> wrote:

Sorry about that we are full steam ahead and putting in long hours to get caught up with
g“g everyone he would like to put youon the calendar for the first weekend in December
i
| On Friday, November 8, 2024 at 07:08:31 AM EST, J Shelley <jmstwo@gmail.com> wrote:
Once again, I'm concerned about this project. No one is communicating and now | see that your site is no longer
active. PLEASE get in touch.
Jim Shelley
On Thu, Nov 7, 2024 at 2:04 PM J Shelley <jmstwo@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello, '
\ Since it's Thursday, | hoped Peter would have gotten back to me. What's the latest?
Jim Shelley
J 38 Boyce Road
et
;,: On Mon, Nov 4, 2024 at 12:27 PM peter norton <nortonshvac@yahoo.com> wrote:
1 Good afternoon peter went and got the equipment himself he was tired of the run
:{l around. he should be back late evening and will be emailing you Tuesday or Wednesday
> to set up an install date
"'—" On Saturday, November 2, 2024 at 07:57:44 AM EDT, J Shelley <jmstwo@gmail.com> wrote:
£
Lr Hello,
Hopefully the equipment is now available. Can we set up a date for the installation?
Jim Shelley
38 Boyce Road
On Fri, Oct 18, 2024 at 9:47 AM peter norton <nortonshvac@yahoo.com> wrote:

Pete has a meeting with his sales rep who promised he would have them to him by the

 31st of oct. Pete was very demanding this time as he has customers just like you asking
about it.




